
As Chattanooga’s first magnet
school, CSAS follows the
principles of The Paideia
Proposal written by Mortimer
Adler, advocating the same
challenging curriculum for all
students. The course of study is
general, not specialized; liberal,
not vocational; humanistic, not
technical. While our students 
are well-prepared for college
and career, we feel strongly 
that students should also be
productive citizens who are able
to participate in a democracy. 
To that end, we value discussion
of and engagement with
thoughtful texts. Our student
body is diverse - our students
come from nearly all zip codes
in Chattanooga! This diversity
allows students to explore ideas
in a way that mirrors our 
ever-changing world!

CHATTANOOGA SCHOOL
FOR THE ARTS & SCIENCES

Rock Point Learning Community

865 E. 3rd St. Chattanooga, TN 37403 | 423-498-6845 

MAGNET SCHOOL

SERVES GRADES 
K-5 (LOWER SCHOOL) 
6-12 (UPPER SCHOOL)

SCHOOL HOURS:
8:50A-3:50P

PRINCIPALS:
LOWER SCHOOL - FANNIE MOORE
UPPER SCHOOL - DR. JULIA GAINES

OFFERS BUS TRANSPORTATION 

OFFERS BEFORE & AFTERCARE

MOORE_FANNIE @HCDE.ORG
BOLES_JIM@HCDE.ORG

CSASLOWER.HCDE.ORG
CSASUPPER.HCDE.ORG

@MYCSAS


